BURKE TOWN WORK SESSION November 2, 2020

A Work Session of the Burke Town Board was held on November 2, 2020 at the Burke Town Court House to work on the 2021 Budget. Supervisor, Bill Wood, called the meeting to order at 7:12 P.M. The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was said.

Roll Call:

Councilmembers:

Arnold Lobdell

Tim Crippen

Pat Downing, absent

Jim Otis

Supervisor:

Bill Wood

Superintendent of Highways:

Larry Laplante

Town Clerk:

Elizabeth Downing

Bookkeeper:

Linda Trudell

This Meeting is being voice recorded by the Burke Town Clerk, Elizabeth Downing, as always.

A motion to dispense with the reading of the previous minutes was made by Tim Crippen and seconded by Jim Otis. Roll Call: Arnold aye, Tim aye, Pat, absent, Jim aye and Bill, aye.

New changes of the 2021 Budget were presented resulting from the October 29, 2020 Work Session held with Deborah C. Jeror. Bookkeeper Linda Trudell presented a 2021 Budget that is \$53,159.00 over the tax cap. Supervisor Wood and Bookkeeper Trudell will contact Deborah Jeror and see if additional solutions can be applied to the 2021 budget to lower the amount the Town of Burke must raise through taxes in 2021.

A motion to adjourn at 8:29 P.M. was made by Jim Otis and seconded by Tim Crippen. Roll Call: Arnold aye, Tim aye, Pat absent, Jim aye and Bill aye.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth A. Downing, Town Clerk

Recorded by, Elizabeth A. Downing